
 

Directions for printing 

The ad needs to be published on November 5, 2020 in the Auburn newspaper.   

The ad cannot be placed in the classified section or the legal notices.  The ad 

shall be not less than 1/8 page in size, with no smaller than twelve (12) point type, 

enclosed in a black border not less than ¼ inch wide and in substantially the 

following form. 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX INCREASE FOR AUBURN COMMUNITY 

UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #10 

 

I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for Auburn 
Community Unit School District #10 for 2019 will be held on November 18, 2020 
at 7:00 p.m. at the Unit Office, 606 North Street, Auburn, IL.   

 
Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the 
taxing district may contact Ruby Howard, Unit Secretary, at 606 North Street, 
phone 438-6164. 
 

II. The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2019 
were $4,687,745. 

 
The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes to be levied for 2020 
are $5,709,430.  This represents 22% increase over the previous year.   

 
III. The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission 

leases for 2019 were $652,098. 
 
The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building 
commission leases for 2020 are $649,109.  The represents a decrease of 
00.46% over the previous year. 
 

IV. The total property taxes extended or abated for 2019 were $5,339,843. 
 
The estimated total property taxes to be levied for 2020 are $6,358,539.  This 
represents a 19% increase over the previous year.   

 
 
 
 


